
 
 
27th February 2021 
 
Good evening parents, caregivers and whanau, 
 
The Prime Minister has announced this evening that Alert Level 3 restrictions will begin from 
6.00am tomorrow morning, for the Auckland region. The period of time indicated is 7 days. 
 
What does this mean for us as a school? 

1. Know you are not alone - we are here to support you in whichever way you need, 
well-being and learning. Please let your class teacher or a member of our school’s 
leadership team know what support you need. 

2. Where possible, keep your children home from school for this period of time. If there is 
not an appropriate person home to supervise your child(ren), please email Mrs Cook 
(​principal@alfriston.school.nz​) as soon as possible. 

3. Online learning - teachers will work together on Monday to prepare the online learning 
for Week 5. This learning will be sent out to all learners at 9.00am on Tuesday 2nd 
March. Tomorrow, you will receive some great challenges and fun tasks to do on 
Monday - keep an eye on your emails at 3.00pm. 

4. Device management - we understand that some whanau will need devices in order for 
their learner(s) to have access to this week’s learning. Please contact Kimberley Rivett 
via email ​krivett@alfriston.school.nz​ if you require a loaned school Chromebook for your 
child’s learning.  

 
I will send out further communications to our school community as they come to hand, at the 
advice of the Ministries of Education and Health. 
 
Stay safe and look after your loved ones, 
Carla Cook 
PRINCIPAL 
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